
                 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
December 15, 2020 
 
Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20426 

Re:      Ashokan Pumped Storage Project, FERC Project No. P 15056; Proof of Publication of 
Public Notice for Application for Preliminary Permit 

 
Dear Secretary Bose: 
 
 On November 19, 2020, Premium Energy Holding, LLC (“Premium Energy”) filed with the Federal 
Energy Regulatory Commission (“FERC”) its preliminary permit application for the Ashokan Pumped 
Storage Project, FERC Project No. 15056 (“Project”). Pursuant to 18 C.F.R. §§ 4.32 and 4.81 (2016) of 
the Commission’s regulations, Premium Energy published notice of the filing of the application in 
newspapers of general circulation in Kern County, California, where the proposed Project would be 
located. Proof of publication of the public notice was published twice in the following newspaper:  

 

Hudson Valley One on November 25th and December 2nd.  
 

If you have any questions regarding this submittal, please contact the undersigned, at 

vrojas@pehll.com . Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

                                                                                                                         
 
 

Victor M. Rojas  
                                                                   Managing Director  

                                                                        Premium Energy Holdings, LLC 
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